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By holding the Oregon Department of Forestry accountable for annual harvest; 

budgets for taxing districts and ODF can be determined AND manufacturers can 

build business plans based off the harvest levels. 

Read the bill and don't believe the "oppositions" propaganda. It is rightfully identified 

and Good Governance. 

Hold government accountable and support HB 4106. 

Thank you 


